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On November 14 , 2017 at the office of International Investors Association of Georgia held a
meeting with the General consul of Turkey Mr. Yasin Temizkan. As you know Mr. Yasin has on
this position in Batumi for three years, it should be noted his great contribution to deepening the
neighborly and friendly relations between Georgia and Turkey. The members of the Association
assembled in order to make the appropriate farewell for Mr. Yasin and thank him for big support
during this period. At the meeting was discussed the good deeds implemented at the period of
Mr. Yasin’s work. The Consul has also stated that he is very pleased with the working in Batumi
. at the meeting ones again underlined the good cooperation of two countries. each member of
association thanked to General consul for asistance in the field of business and investment
during this years. On behalf of the international investors Association of Georgia the Secretary
General Mr. Osman Chalishkan gave memorable letter and certificate to the consul of Turkey.
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